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Carbon pricing appears to  be the most equitable way of significantly reducing CO2 emissions.
  Eventually this will be legislated at the federal level but a track record of how it can work in
California, Oregon, and Washington will be necessary to show the way.  

Please show the way!

Bruce Schwartz
The Dalles
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